
What’s happening next week? – week 1
w/c Monday 16th June Main written exam season 

Wednesday 18th June Laurus Live at Aviva Studios – rehearsal from 12.30pm and evening performance

Friday 20th June INSET Day 

Note from the Director of Sixth Form 
The A Level exam season will be completed next week; thank you to Year 13 students who have returned their locker keys and 
donated unwanted textbooks for the Study Centre. Good luck to students who still have exams remaining – keep going, you are 
nearly there! For Year 12, next week is the final week in school before study leave. As a reminder, professional dress, including 
lanyards, must be worn during the Year 12 exams and students who do not meet the expected standards will be sent home to 
amend their dress. Thank you for your support with this.

Aside from exams and exam preparation, Year 12 EPQ students have been delivering their presentations this week at our series 
of EPQ evening events; the presentation marks the culmination of their year-long project and we really enjoyed hearing about 
their fascinating research. Students were also able to showcase and celebrate their research with visiting family and friends; well 
done everyone! 

It has been a very busy week in Sixth Form; History students have been to The People’s History Museum and the Jewish 
Museum in Manchester and Art students have been to the Art Degree Show at MMU. Students have also visited The University of 
Leeds as part of our Life After Laurus programme. Chemistry students have taken part in the Cambridge Chemistry Challenge. 
Mrs Gashau delivered this week’s assembly on Cultural Literacy. She focused on the importance of accepting difference and 
students explained the meaning behind their given names.

Following the appointment of our new Cabinet, we are very pleased with the number of students who have taken the initiative to 
start/take over the running of the clubs and societies in Sixth Form. These include: Medics, STEM Society, Islamic Society, Hong
Kong Society, Senior Social Sciences Society and Crafts and Colouring Society to name a few. We also have various Music clubs
across the school. Subject departments also offer a variety of revision, intervention and subject-based sessions; there are a lot of 
activities for students to get involved with. Members of the cabinet also organised a fabulous bake sale this week with lots of 
delicious treats, raising £154 to help fund some of the exciting plans the cabinet have for the year ahead! 

As you may be aware, students taking part in the Duke of Edinburgh award are required to complete a specified number of hours
volunteering. We are pleased to share an update from @DofENorth – ‘during 2024/2025 DofE students from CHHS and the Sixth 
Form have spent a phenomenal 4238 hours volunteering, with a social value of £27122’. This is a fantastic achievement and we 
are very proud that our students’ hard work has been recognised; congratulations and well done!

If you would like any further information regarding any aspect of the Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form 
team at sixthform@chhs.org.uk . Check out our Social Media updates by visiting 

cheadlehulmesixthform @CHHSsixthform               @chhssixthform
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Dates for your diary
Mon 23rd June – Fri 4th July Year 12 end of year exams and study leave

Monday 7th July Year 12 students return to Sixth Form following study leave

Thursday 10th July Last day of lessons for Year 12 students

Friday 11th July School closes for summer holiday 
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